ST MARY’S CHURCH, GREAT MILTON

HEALTH AND SAFETY POLICY STATEMENT

This policy is intended to safeguard as far as is practicable the health and safety of all users of St Mary’s Church and its enclosure, the graveyard. A notice is displayed in the church alerting all users to potential trip hazards. 

No one should be in the church building alone unless they have with them a mobile phone that is switched on.

No one should climb on any pew, chair, or other item higher than a step.

Any contractor carrying out work must have completed a Health and Safety risk assessment.

The church and the graveyard are very old and therefore require special attention in the form of regular inspection and maintenance. The responsibility for the implementation of this policy is vested in a Churchwarden who reports to the Parochial Church Council (PCC).

The tower which houses the bells and the clock is used mainly by the bell ringers, who are in the charge of the Tower Captain. The Tower Captain is responsible for the training of all bell ringers and their safety. The Tower Captain reports to the Annual Parochial Church Meeting, and is required to report to the responsible Churchwarden any safety issues requiring attention.

Inspections of the church and graveyard will be carried out at least monthly and anything untoward reported in writing in the log book.

Any urgent matters requiring attention will be immediately discussed with the Rector, and appropriate action taken. Less urgent actions required will be reported to the next meeting of the PCC.
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